
Central East Transfer-Out Project

Helicopter activity near you

Between April 23 and May 7, AltaLink will be conducting aerial surveys 
within the study area of the proposed Central East Transfer-Out Project. 

These surveys support our environmental field program and allow us to 
observe and document raptor nests, waterbird colonies, waterfowl and 
waterbird use to better understand specific environmental features in the 
area. This information assists us in our ongoing project planning and 
evaluation. Surveys are completed under Alberta Environment and Parks 
permits, where required.

When conducting aerial surveys we are mindful of minimizing disruption to 
residences, area users, livestock and wildlife and we only use approved 
landing sites and re-fueling locations. The aerial surveys will take place 
during daylight hours.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 
1-877-267-1453 (toll-free) or stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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Helicopter activity near you

You are receiving this postcard because we are 
conducting aerial surveys in the coming weeks as 
part of our environmental field program. 

We want to provide you with details about what 
we're doing and what you can expect. 

Contact us
1-1-877-267-1453 (toll-free) 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca 
www.altalink.ca/projects

Follow us on 
Twitter 

@AltaLink for 
updates




